
Everyone,  
 
It looks like the EZ-ID/Molly's Bill legislation may not get done this week. 
Most likely it will be finalized and sent to the Governor on the 23rd of 
August. Therefore the signing by the Governor should hopefully be the week 
of August 27th. I will advise as soon as we know further. 
 
Thank you all again for your support! 
 
Gary 
 
Cell (978) 852-7776 
 


